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July 15, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about racial profiling.

The thugs at ICE have been targeting Hispanics for arrest without

warrants or probable cause. Two judges have already enjoined them to

stop using ethnicity and language choice as arrest criteria citing the fourth

amendment. The recent supreme court ruling abdicating court authority

to issue national injunctions however means that much of the country re-

mains outside the purview of these two rulings. This week Border Czar

Tom Homan encouraged this racist behavior in an interview on Fox - tanta-

mount to making it ICE policy. In your previous term Homan was largely

responsible for you child separation policy. Spreading such racist terror

with government backing will tear our society apart.

Please assure me that you will fire Mr Homan.

My pride in the US derives in part from our civil rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


